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Fiscal Analysis 
ENERGY CONSERVATION IMPROVEMENTS TO 
SCHOOL FACILITIES 
 
 

 
 
Bill/Sponsor SENATE BILL 482 As Passed the Senate, Sen. Wayne Kuipers 

SENATE BILL 761 As Passed the Senate, Sen. Wayne Kuipers 
 

House Committee Education                                                    
  

Analysis Summary 
 
 
 
 

SB 482 
Currently, the school code specifies that school districts may provide for 
energy conservation improvements to be made to school facilities. SB 482 
revises Sec.1274a of the Revised School Code to specify that school districts 
may contract with a qualified provider for the energy conservation 
improvements to be made.  
 
SB 761 
Currently, an independent licensed architect or professional engineer is 
required to prepare the plans for and to supervise school construction 
projects.  SB 761 would allow licensed architects or engineers to be directly 
affiliated with a qualified provider who is providing energy conservation 
improvements made under Sec. 1274a of the Revised School Code. 
 
 
Fiscal Impact 
SBs 482 and 761 would have no fiscal impact on state or local government.  
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